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UltcTED STATES AIR FORCE 
AIR UNIVERSITY 

HEADQUARTERS 
AIR CONNAND AND STAFF SCHOOL 

Electronics Division 
Maxwell Air Force Base 

Alabama 

Mr. William F. Friedman 
Armed Forces Security Agency 
Washington 25, D. _c. 

Dear Nr. F~edman: 

14 March 1952 

It is always a very warm experience to thank you for your 
lecture. I regret very much that it was not possible for me to 
be here for your presentation. However, those who were present 
say that, as usua.l., it was a stimulating treatment of the subject. 
As a matter of fact, I was told that it was the best lecture 
given by you thus far. Undoubtedly, we can attribute that comment 
to the fact that it was possible to reserve more lecture time for 
you in this course. 

Again, many thanks. Hope this letter finds you in better 
health. Please remember us to Elizabeth. 

Kindest personal regards, 

Chief 
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